
CIRCULAR 64/2021: Updated COVID-19 information 
 
08 April 2021 
 
Following the press conference held on 7 April 2021 by Prime Minister Robert Abela and further 
clarifications provided by the health authorities, we’d like to keep you informed on the way forward. 
 
MCAST will continue with the provision of online lectures, while practical sessions will be held on 
Campus from Monday 12 April, as highlighted by Superintendent of Public Health, Professor 
Charmaine Gauci.  
 
This means that practical sessions will be delivered at the MCAST campus within various institutes, 
as per Institute Directors’ directions, whereas the MCAST library at Paola Campus will be opened to 
support the students in their studies. 
 
 


